Cleona Elementary School



Mrs. Angela Love - Principal

Mrs. Leslie Light - Secretary to the Principal

Dear Parents & Guardians,

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of school supplies that your child will need as he/she enters 1st grade for the 2021-2022 school year.

First graders will need to bring the following items on the first day of school for their individual use in the classroom:

- Pencil box
- #2 yellow pencils (1 box of 12) Please sharpen prior to the first day if possible
- Hand-held pencil sharpener
- 4 rectangle erasers
- Crayons 16 or 24 count (2 boxes)
- Markers pack of 10
- 6 glue sticks
- 8 dry erase markers thick, black (Please do not purchase the Crayola brand as they are hard to erase)
- 1 pair of scissors (5 inch)
- Headphones sturdy pair to use with a laptop
- 2 individual containers of Play-Doh

Please do the following to help the first day go smoothly:

- 1. Label all supplies with your child's name
- 2. Sharpen pencils
- 3. Remove all supplies from factory packaging
- 4. Place the the following items in the pencil box:
 - a. 4 pencils
 - b. Hand-held pencil sharpener
 - c. 1 eraser
 - d. 1 box of crayons
 - e. 1 glue stick
 - f. 1 dry erase marker
 - g. Scissors
- 5. Please place all other supplies in a labeled gallon-sized bag that seals (for example, Ziploc). These bags will be stored in the classroom and used to replenish supplies in your child's pencil box as needed throughout the year.

If you have any questions, please contact the school office. Thank you for your support!